
  
   

 

4 October 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Visit to Godolphin Literary Festival – Wednesday 16 October, 3pm 

Godolphin School have kindly invited BWS English Literature A Level students to listen to 
writer Mark Dawson discussing his work and his considerable success as a self-published 
author.  It should be an interesting event in terms of getting insight into both writing craft 
and entrepreneurial endeavour!  More can be found out about Mark’s work on his website: 
https://markjdawson.com/ 

We would like all students studying English in Years 12 and 13 to attend, as a courtesy to 
the hosts – so please let me know via email (cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk) if there are any 
reasons why your son cannot go.  We shall be making our way over by foot to Godolphin 
during afternoon break on Wednesday 16 October, to arrive there just before 3pm.  The 
talk should last around an hour to an hour and a half, and there may well be an opportunity 
to buy signed books should anyone wish to take money.  Students will be dismissed from 
the Godolphin site. 

If I don’t hear from you, I’ll assume that your son is fine to go! 

Kind regards 

 

Craig Ennew 
Head of English 
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